
WMBA Members,

The future for residential lending in Wisconsin looks as bright as ever.  The news of the Foxconn Corporation relocation to Wisconsin will be certain to have a very positive impact on housing finance in the State. See the attachment from our lobbyist George Klaetsch for more detail on the Foxconn transaction.
Networking with industry peers is one of the major benefits of being a WMBA member.  Below is a list of some of our upcoming events. We hope you will be able to join us at one or all these event
Sept. 7th:  WMBA golf outing will be held at the Broadlands Golf Club in North Prairie. We hope to have close to 100 golfers. A great way to meet members and wonderful opportunity to sponsor a hole or simply show up for the dinner portion of the evening. Registration dead line is September 1st.
Sept. 21st: Fall Kick-off party event hosted by the Madison Chapter. This event will be held at the Hotel Red in Madison.  The distinguished service award for the Madison Chapter will be awarded that night. 
Oct. 19th: Join us for the 3rd Annual Best in Business Awards at the Concourse Hotel in Madison. This is one of our flagship events of the year as we will host approximately 300 of members and recognize those have excelled in our industry in Hollywood style fashion. This is a great night for team outings to celebrate your success.
Just a reminder that membership dues invoices have gone out and are due on September 30th.  Your membership is appreciated. If you have suggestions or feedback of how we can serve our membership better please feel  free to contact me.
Thanks and have a great September!
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-Joe Doyle
WMBA President 2017-2018
